Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School
2024-2025 School Circular Issue No. 25
(Suitable for F.4 students)

20 July, 2025
Dear parents and guardians,

School Uniform Donation and Collection, Purchase of Summer Uniforms and Sportswear, Payment Notice

Please pay attention to the following items:

1. School Uniform Donation and Collection

Donating school uniforms not only supports environmental protection but also cultivates students’
awareness of cherishing belongings and sharing with others. Parents and students who wish to donate
uniforms, please bring the washed uniforms to the school office from Monday to Saturday during office
hours (closed on public holidays). Uniforms with obvious stains, damage, or that are too worn out should

not be donated.

Those interested in collecting school uniforms can select uniforms on 10* July from 9:00 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. at the school auditorium. Uniforms are available on a first-come, first-served basis while stock

lasts.

2. Purchase of Summer Uniforms and Sportswear

Attached are the price lists from Victoria Uniform Company and Wah Fung Kam Tat Uniform Ltd.
Both companies will sell uniforms on-site in the school auditorium on 19% July from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00

p.m.

Parents may also choose to purchase from any company, but the style must meet the school’s

requirements.




3. Payment Notice
Regarding payment items, please refer to Payment Notice 11 for details. The notice is distributed to

parents together with this circular at the beginning of the month.

Yours faithfully,

-

The reply slip should be submitted by 7% July.

Student Name: Class: Class No.:

2024-2025 Reply Slip for School Circular Issue No. 25
(Suitable for F.4 students)

Dear Mr. Wong,

I am well informed with the above information.

Parent’s signature: Date:




